Several members of the
Dartmouth Fire Department
promoted, past members rejoin
ranks

“We are proud to announce that we have promoted several of our
members to officer positions within our Department.

Congratulations to Captain Kirk Faria, Lieutenant Jason
Arruda, Lieutenant Jason Costa and Lieutenant Kevin Faria.

All of these men have taken pride in their work and continue
to show dedication to our community. We wish them well in
their new positions.

We would also like to welcome back several past members that
have rejoined our ranks. Apparatus Operators Kevin Whittle and
Dave Breault as well as dispatcher Chris Breault.

Last but certainly not least, we’d like to welcome aboard our
newest members Carolyn Abrantes and Doug Belcher.

Best of luck to all of you!” -Dartmouth Fire District 2.
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